
 

April is Child Abuse Prevention Month.  Our top priority is to prevent child abuse

from happening in the first place. Every day we have staff in the community raising

awareness and providing prevention trainings in schools. At our annual Spirit of Spring

Gala, we heard from Jenna Quinn, a child survivor of sexual abuse and advocate, who

stressed the importance of prevention education for children. She reminded us of what an

impact the healing services that we provide to thousands of child survivors each year can

make.

 

We are constantly inspired by the courage that it takes for children to speak up, and we are

reminded, too, of the courage that it takes for community members to join us in the fight to

end child sexual abuse and child sex trafficking. This month, we filled our front yard with

239 pinwheels – each representing a child survivor who received free mental health

services at The CAC in April.*

 Together, we are working to create a world where every child thrives.

http://www.cachouston.org
https://cachouston.org/spirit-of-spring-gala/
https://cachouston.org/events/month/2024-05/
https://www.armentacollection.com/
https://www.kendrascott.com/
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=dd752b77-ffbf-4764-8597-8c9b02162e4c


 
*In January, our Mental Health Team served 239 children.



This month, our organization was recognized both by Harris County and the City of
Houston. Alongside other partner agencies, The CAC was recognized by Harris County
Judge Lina Hidalgo for our commitment to protecting and advocating for children within
Harris County. We were proud to be recognized by Houston City Council alongside
several victim support organizations during Crime Victims' Rights Week - special thanks to
Councilman Julian Ramirez for recognizing our organization.

Our 2024 Spirit of Spring Gala inspired hope in all who attended and raised
critical funds to support our mission. We would like to thank EOG Resources for
underwriting this year's gala and our other sponsors who made this event a success. The
funds raised at this event allow The CAC to continue its mission of protecting children,
healing families, and preventing abuse.

We want to thank our incredible gala chairs, Buckley Morlot and Kim Pinyopusarerk, for
their hard work and dedication in making the gala a success. We are grateful to our Guest
Speaker Jenna Quinn for her bravery in sharing her story, continuing to raise awareness
regarding child sexual abuse, and working diligently to make a positive change for our
children.

Event Photo Gallery

https://cachouston.org/spirit-of-spring-gala/
https://cachouston.org/2024-spirit-of-spring-gala-photo-gallery/


At The CAC, we believe that prevention happens through education.

Visit our Events Calendar to sign up for a training and to learn more about the virtual
trainings we offer at The CAC. Check out all of our trainings here. ​

Shop Armenta's Collection here.

https://cachouston.org/events/
https://www.armentacollection.com/


The mission of The CAC is to provide a professional, compassionate and coordinated
approach to the treatment of sexually abused children and their families and to serve as

an advocate for all children in our community.

 
      

Make a Donation Important CAC Links

Consistent Support Become a Volunteer
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https://www.facebook.com/TheCACHouston/
https://www.instagram.com/thecachouston/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/the-cac-houston/?viewAsMember=true
https://cachouston.org/#donate
https://linktr.ee/TheCACHouston
https://cachouston.org/consistent-support-at-the-cac/
https://cachouston.org/ways-to-help/volunteer/
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact



